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January 6, 2011
Luz Garcia, Budget Specialist

Gadsden Independent Schools District

4950 McNutt Road

Sunland Park, NM 88063

Dear Ms. Garcia,

I read your email correspondence sent to Danette Townsend requesting an extension of your after school program contract through the Spring, 2012 school year.  Please be advised that you are authorized to continue to draw down funds through May 2012.
Please feel free to contact me should you require additional information.

Sincerely,

Larry Fortess

Larry Fortess, COO

Youth Development, Inc

Cc
Renee Paisano- Trujillo


Danette Townsend
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